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14 December 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Wenhao,  
 
 
Re: Smart Buildings and Digital Engineering 
 
 
I am writing to congratulate you on winning the prize for achieving the overall degree mark in the MSc Smart Buildings 
and Digital Engineering in the 2022-23 academic year. 
 
The prize has been awarded by the Environment Energy and Resources Board of Examiners, which commended 
your achievement.  
 
You have been awarded £200. You will be contacted shortly on how you will receive the Love2Shop voucher. 
 
On behalf of all the teaching staff, I’d like to congratulate you on this award, and wish you all the best in your future 
career. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Professor Neil Strachan 
Director and Head of Department 
UCL Bartlett School of Environment, Energy & Resources (BSEER) 
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